 Octobér 27, 1977

Christian R, Klimt;,MoD., Dr.P.H.
Professor angd Director :
Division of Clinical Investigation
 University of Maryland =~

- School of Medicine . ‘

600 Wyndhurst Avenue ‘
Baltimore, Maryland ' 21210

Dear Doctor Klimt:

Thank you for‘your letter of October 21'aﬁd the enclosad

ff,analysis report of the UGDP audit, ‘Although Dy, Blackburn

. Wwill be out of the country ungil November 7, T will bring
by your letter and the réport to his attention upon his return,

Sincerely yours,

i

Marylyn’sa'Hoglund‘ i

‘Executive Secretary to.
Henry Blackburn, M.D,

. Professor.and Director





